
US 98 (SR 35) PD&E Study
Public Hearing March 31, 2022

US 98 (SR 35) PD&E Study
from North of West Socrum Loop Road to South of CR 54
Polk County, Florida
Financial Project Number: 436673-1-22-01 

Please provide your comments by April 14, 2022
Drop the comment form in the 
comment box at this hearing

OR

Mail or email your comment to:
David C. Turley, P.E. 

Florida Department of Transportation 
801 N. Broadway Avenue Bartow, FL 33830

Email: David.Turley@dot.state.fl.us

OR

Submit comments through the project website:
www.swflroads.com/us98/socrumlooptocr54


